
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: District Energy Plant – Design for Expansion to Arts Buildings 
 
 
Location: Visual Arts, Fine Arts and Phoenix Buildings 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management has initiated a project to investigate existing 

building mechanical heating systems, and for the design of systems as 
would be necessary to connect the Arts Buildings to the new District 
Energy Plant (DEP). Connection to the DEP system would provide 
heating in a much more efficient and cost effective way. This initiative 
would result in saving energy, reducing operating costs and reducing 
greenhouse gases for many years to come. 

 
 At this very early stage of the project there will be periodic visits for site 

survey purposes to the building and surrounding areas from engineers, 
architects and Facilities Management staff. There should be no 
disruption or disturbance to the occupants, you just may see some new 
faces in and around the building. 

 
 
Time frame: July and August, 2017 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  John Tierney, Project Manager 
 
 
Email address:  john.tierney@colliersprojectleaders.com 
 
 
Phone:  250-507-7359 
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